
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 27th, 2019 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
As Waste Management begins garbage services in Sulphur next week, Republic Services 
will still be picking up the trash containers they provided. Until this process is complete, 
please only put one Republic provided blue container out. If you put two blue containers 
out and both are taken, it will be your responsibility to contact Republic Services to 
replace the bin you previously purchased. If you would like an additional container 
through Waste Management, you can lease one for a one-time fee of $75. 


